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Franklin Panther Pride Night
Franklin Panther Pride Night was held on February 12, 2024, for students and families of the
Class of 2028. They were invited to Franklin High School to learn about the exciting academic
offerings, athletics, clubs, and activities available to students. Our FHS Principal, Mr. Hanna,
facilitated the presentation to families and was joined by instructional leaders. The FHS
leadership team organized the clubs, activities, and sports available to students in the
gymnasium. We hope that over the course of the evening, students and families who attended
were left with a sense of excitement and enthusiasm for the opportunities available to
students at FHS.

Half Professional Development Day

Friday, February 2 was a half day for students. PK educators engaged in safety care training,
and continued learning about the new IEP. Elementary educators furthered their professional
learning related to Science of Reading and secondary educators focused on UDL, curriculum
development, and assessment. The next half day for students is scheduled for Wednesday,
February 28.

February Break
Scheduled for next week, February 19-23. We wish students and staff a safe and restful break.

Spring Conferences

Spring conferences are approaching for families with students in grades K-8. There are two
early release days scheduled for March 5 and 6. Please be on the lookout for communication
from your building administrator or teachers.
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